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Dear Customer 
 

Stab-A-Load appreciates your business and is dedicated to serving you, as one of 

our valued customers. As part of our ongoing commitment to protecting your 
personal information we would like to assure you that data privacy is a top priority. 

 
Should your information have changed since inception of you becoming our 

customer, please inform us to update the information. This will ensure that we 
have your most recent information to provide you with a personalised service 

experience. 
 

For all matters relating the Protection of Personal Information Act ,4 of 2013 
please contact our information officers :  

 
Jackie Behrmann accounts@stabaload.co.za 

Warren Le Roux warren@stabaload.co.za 
 

Please also note that we may share your personal information within the Stab-A-

Load Group from time to time, as well as with third parties that act on behalf of 
Stab-A-Load. 

 
To find out more on how we protect your interests and to read our privacy notice, 

please visit our website at: 
 

www.stabaload.co.za 
 

Kind regards 
 

The Stab-A-Load Team 
 

01 July 2021 
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